
Notice of  
Public Hearing
The Review Board, as provided for under The Heritage Property Act, will hold a 
public hearing concerning the proposed repeal of the Municipal Heritage Property 
Designation for the Gravelbourg Elementary School.

The public is invited to participate. 

Date:	 Thursday, October 29, 2020 at 7 pm
Location:	� Gravelbourg Lion’s Den  

127 - 6th Avenue East 
Gravelbourg, Saskatchewan

Any person wishing to make a written submission to the Review Board must forward a 
copy of their submission to the Review Board Secretary by 5 pm on October 14, 2020. 
Those wishing to make a verbal presentation or attend the hearing, either in-person 
or online, must register in advance by October 23, 2020. Due to COVID-19, in-person 
attendance will be limited and filled on a first come, first served basis. Those registrants 
who are unable to attend in-person will receive a digital link to view the hearing. 

For instruction on how to register please visit:  
www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/parks-culture-heritage-and-sport/ 
heritage-conservation-and-commemoration/heritage-properties/review-board 

For further information, please contact: 
Review Board Secretary  
Krista Liggett
(306) 787-8519
krista.liggett@gov.sk.ca
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